
From:  R Crary <rachelle.lawork@gmail.com>

Sent time:  05/16/2020 10:30:51 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Comment period HOLLYWOOD Center Project day
 

Please extend the comment period on the Hollywood Center Project DEIR. Due to COVID-19, the residents of Hollywood and
the surrounding hills, have not had ample opportunity to research and submit comments. Proceeding in this way feels, at best,
dishonest and, at worst, corrupt. 

Sincerely,
Rachelle Lefevre
90068


